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 ON    DECEMBER 1                                           16 

 
 
 
A work session was held on December 1, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. with the following person present: 
 
TRUSTEES:   Jim VanDeGrift, Daniel Jones, and Jonathan Sams 
GUEST: Tammy Boggs, Chief Steve Flint, and Assistant Chief Mike Jameson 
 
The purpose of this work session was to review Fire Stations 31 & 33 to evaluated for future 
purposes.   
 
The group moved from Station 32 to Station 31 to review the existing building.  Chief Flint and 
Assistant Chief Jameson reviewed Station 31 with the Trustees.  This station is in fairly good 
condition with the exception of the roof and some cosmetic issues.  It was discussed that a 
committee would be form to review this Station and report back to the Trustees on what the 
updates/repairs would be for Station 31. 
 
The group then moved to Station 33 to review the existing building.  Chief Flint and Assistant 
Chief Jameson reviewed Station 33 with the Trustees.  The Trustees discussed having a 
structural engineer review Station 31 to determine soundness and if the ability to add to existing 
structure is an option.  The Trustees discussed forming a committee to review Station 33 and 
report back to the Trustees with suggestions. 
 
The Trustees charged the Chief’s and Administrator with the task of establishing a three (3) year 
plan that will include goals for the department, land locations for additional stations, equipment 
that will be required, staffing for the stations, and how to communicate the information to our 
residents.   
 
Work session adjourned at 10:54 a.m. 
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Attest:  ___________________________________ Administrator 


